DESIGN ADVISORY COMMITTEE
TOWN OF GREAT BARRINGTON
TOWN HALL
LARGE MEETING ROOM
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2012
4:00 P.M.

PRESENT: CRAIG OKERSTROM LANG

II.

1L

JONATHAN HANKIN
STEPHAN GREEN
STEPHEN DIETEMANN
GAETAN LaCHANCE

ED MAY, STAFF LIASION

CALL TO ORDER:
Mr. Okerstrom Lang called the meeting was called to order at 4:04 P.M.,

MINUTES:
There were no minutes to be approved.

PERMITS FOR REVIEW: FROYO YOGURT MAIN STREET
The Committee revisited the sign application submitted on behalf of Froyo Yogurt for
a sign to be located on the front of the building located at 280 Main Street. Eric Li,

the applicant was present.

It was noted that the fagade had been cleaned.

Mr. Lang said recommended a plastic laminate for the sign material.
Mr. Li asked signs on the window could show pictures.

Mr. Dietemann said he would prefer the sign without window graphics.

Mr. Li said he chose earthy colors for the sign as there is no uniform signage in the
downtown. He said he did not change anything structurally only the colors.

Mr. LaChance asked if the sign had to be black, he asked if it could be gray.
Mr. Li said the sign does not have to be black.

The Committee decided to meet again to see a final rendition of the sign.
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CARR HARDWARE:
Mr. May let the Committee know there was work done on the Carr Hardware

building. An application was not submitted as the job was done on an emergency
basis. Water damage had started to move an exterior wall. The work is already done
but he wanted the Committee to look at it and understand why it had not come before

them.

MOTION: Mr. Lang to approve the work as represented knowing it was done as an
emergency repair. We will look at for future work.

SECOND: Mr. Dietemann

VOTE: 5-0

The Committee welcomed Mr. LaChance as a member of the Committee.
Mr. Lang said the sign looks very corporate. He asked if the applicant might consider
changing the sign slightly and incorporating gooseneck lighting.

Having concluded their business, Mr. Lang adjourned the meeting without objection
at 4:35 P.M.

Respectfully Submitted,

General Office Assistant



